
 

 

Alan Robinson, 
Chief Executive Officer,  
Centre Block, Docklands Innovation Park 
128-130 East Wall Road  
Dublin 3 
D03 X316                       1st October 2021
  
 
 
Re: Dublin City Council - Finance Strategic Policy Committee 
 
 
Dear Mr. Robinson,  
 
In 2019 following the local elections, Dublin City Council advertised and received a 
nomination from the Docklands Business Forum to represent your organisation on the 
Finance Strategic Policy Committee.  The nomination received and approved by the 
Committee was in the name of Jack Daly, AIB and Mr. Daly has represented your 
organisation since that date. 
 
On 10th September 2021, Mr. Daly’s resignation was received by email notifying Dublin City 
Council that he was no longer representing the Docklands Business Forum on the Finance 
Strategic Policy Committee.  
 
I wish to now formally request a replacement nomination from the Docklands Business 
Forum and would appreciate if you could let me have this nomination, in writing, in advance 
of the next meeting in November to facilitate the filling of this replacement position on the 
Committee.  Should the Docklands Business Forum not be in a position to provide a 
replacement nomination, it would be appreciated if you could indicate this decision in writing.     
 
 
Yours sincerely,  
 
 

 
Kathy Quinn 
Head of Finance 
With responsibility for ICT  
 
 

 

Oifig an Cheannasaí Airgeadais, An Roinn Airgeadais, 

Oifigí na Cathrach, An Ché Adhmaid, Baile Átha Cliath 8, Éire 

 

Office of the Head of Finance, Finance Department, 

Civic Offices, Wood Quay, Dublin 8, Ireland  

T. 01 222 2102/3  E. finoff@dublincity.ie  
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